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From your editor   

 

Hi Everyone,  Good bye  to   

Winter - and for those of  

you who love the snow I hope you found fun for the time it was here. What a Winter! Ready to begin spring 

cleanup and spend time in the garden soon.   Would love to see your winter wonderlands or any other fun 

times if you have pictures to share.  A shout out of Congratulations to Leonard Scroggins as he has retired 

to Arizona. He has served Lemont H.S. for a long time. We wish him all the best!  

 

 Enjoy your Summer Adventures . Please share your fun times for our Fall Newsletter   

 Deadline for Photos is mid-August 

 Keep those picture submissions and any other news, ideas, etc. coming.  Thanks! 

 

A shared moment from proud                   Kathy and Joe Nollinger cruised through                              
Grandparents Gil and Bobbe Fash   the Panama Canal to San Diego for 2 weeks 
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2019 LHS 

Lemont students will be performing “Cinderella” on May 9, 10, 
and 11.  All performances begin at 7:00 pm in the Performing 
Arts Center.  Wednesday, May 8 is a special performance for   
senior citizens. If you wish to attend that night, please contact   
Cheryl Wyss (cwyss@lhs210.net or 630-243-3222) in the office to 
reserve your ticket(s).   

A “Spring Social” reception will be held beginning at 5:45 in the 
Performing Arts Center lobby.   Let’s get a group together to go 
to this performance and the social hour beforehand!  There is a 
limit of 100 guests for this event so call in your reservation soon!  
(If the limit is reached and you are unable to make a  

reservation, let us know and we’ll plan an off-campus get-
together prior to the show.— call or email 708-656-7196 or 
cnenne@comcast.net) 

Tickets for other performances may be purchased through the 
musical webpage.(www.lemontband.org/musical) by clicking on 
the “tickets” link on their webpage. 

“Gallery 306” featuring artwork by LHS students, will be open 
from 5:45-6:45 on May 9-11 

Come out and enjoy the evening while supporting current     
Lemont students!  Hope to see you Wednesday, May 8!    
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VICTORIA (WEST) COBBETT    ‘69 

Victoria (West) Cobbett has committed her life to her community and her country. Enlisting in the United 
States Marine Corps after graduation, she was honorably discharged with the rank of sergeant. Vicki went on 
to earn a degree in nursing from Lewis University and worked as a registered nurse at both Palos Community 
Hospital and the Lemont Family Medical Clinic. A member of the Lemont Fire District Board of Trustees since 
2001, she has served as Board President since 2014. Recipient of the Chapel of the Four Chaplains and Ma-
rine of the Year awards, Vicki was elected commandant of the DuPage County Marine Corps League, as well 
as President of the Women Marine Association (IL-2). She has been a member of the VFW 22 Honor Post 
5819 Auxiliary since 1976, and recently was elected Pound Keeper of the Military Order of the Devil Dogs 
Pound #12. She served as both a member of the PTA and Lemont Garden Club, and was a youth coach and 
girl scout troop leader. 

JAMES DRISCOLL ‘74 

A model of integrity and service, James Driscoll has enjoyed a 50-year relationship with Lemont High School 

as a student, teacher, coach and administrator. An all-conference football player, he returned to his alma 

mater in 1979, beginning a 37-year tenure. Jim instructed thousands of students in his career, and was cru-

cial in implementing Professional Learning Communities, block scheduling, and a revamped teacher evalua-

tion process. He served as an assistant principal, and for more than 20 years was the school’s Social Studies 

Department Chair. His innovative work in the classroom challenged students and prepared them for their 

roles as citizens. After a long tenure as a freshman and sophomore football coach, he led the varsity squad 

for five years and guided his 2000 team to a playoff appearance. Jim was tabbed with Extra Mile and Pride in 

Excellence awards from Lemont High School, and the 2008 Educationis Lumen Award by Lewis University. 

(Shared by Lemont H.S. Tony Hamilton) 

 

ENJOY YOU SUMMER!  Pam and Carol 


